
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Spring term! Our first fundraising event is the Willow class cake 

sale. Please come out on Monday to show them your support! 

 

You’ll note from our events table that we are very most focused on cake sales this term. 

The reason for doing this is as all cake sale proceeds now directly benefit the class that’s 

hosting one, we want to give all the classes a chance to have their cake sale by the end 

of the Spring term so that they can benefit from their funds in the Summer term.  

 

As we teased in our update before Christmas, we are very excited about the first Family 

Disco at Oasis Academy Putney. It’ll be taking place on a Saturday night – 25th March to 

be exact. Tickets will go on sale on our website after half term.  

 

Finally, well done to Birch class for raising the most money via easyfundraising over the 

last term. They are now the proud host of Hook the fish. Don’t forget to go to 

easyfundraising first before shopping at your favourite online store as it’s a quick and 

easy way for us to raise additional funds for the school. 

 

We wish you a wonderful weekend. 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: Add the dates to your iCal 
Please note event changes are marked in red below. 

Date  Spring term event 

Mon 16 Jan Y3 (Willow) cake sale 

Mon 30 Jan Y3 (Sycamore) cake sale 

Mon 27 Feb Y2 cake sale 

Mon 13 Mar  Y1 cake sale 

Sat 25 Mar, 6:30 - 8:30PM Family disco 

Mon 27 Mar Reception cake sale 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=194435&invite=23bfl2&referral-campaign=s2s
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/ical/advdb6ri46fnmgn2655bnsf0vo@group.calendar.google.com/public/basic.ics

